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   The 9th Annual Clay Antilley 
Invitation Golf  Tournament is 
slated for Saturday, June 25th, 
2016 at Mountain Creek Golf  
Club in Robert Lee.  The 
tournament, honoring Clay’s 
memory, raises money for 
Robert Lee seniors.  This year, 
$9,950 was given in 
scholarships.  Since the event 
began, $60,000 in scholarships 
has been awarded.  Clay, the 
son of  Tommy and Kei Antilley 
and a favorite son of  Robert 
Lee, was extremely active in 
golf, 4-H, and FFA.
   The tournament will have two 
tee times, 9 am and 2 pm.  A 
lunch will be provided for 
golfers and their families at 
appx 12:30.  The tournament 
will be a shotgun start, three 
person select shot with awards 
given to the top three finishers 
in each of  the three flights.  A 
long drive contest will be held 
for both men and women and 
closest to the pin prizes will be 
awarded on 2 holes.
   Following the tournament, 
there will be a dinner for the 
players, families and 
contributors to the tournament.  
The night’s musical entertainment 
will be provided by Rough Creek.
   Donations to this scholarship 
fund are tax deductible and 
receipts will be given.  
Contributions may be made to 
the Clay Antilley Scholarship 
fund at Robert Lee State Bank.  
They may also be made by 

contacting DeeAnna Harmon, 
Tommy Antilley, Kei Antilley, or 
by seeing Jessie Flores at the 
golf  course.  
   An auction and short vigil will 
also be held before the dance.  
To donate auction items, 
contact Kei Antilley at (325) 
453-2545.

   Organizers ask that players 
call early to enter the 
tournament and give their 
desired tee time.  To enter, 
contact Mountain Creek Golf  
Course at (325) 453-2317, 
Tommy Antilley at (325) 656-
1972 or Kei Antilley at (325) 
453-2545.

Blackwell High School honor graduates for 2019 have been 
announced.  Valedictorian (left) is Victoria Davis, daughter of Leslie Davis and 
Thomas Davis.  The Salutatorian is Tori Scott, daughter of Chad and Brandy Scott.

Formal commencement 
exercises for twelve Blackwell 
High School seniors will be held 
Friday evening, May 17, 2019, 
at 7 pm, at the school in 
Blackwell.

Following the welcome by 
Elizabeth Meyer, Joe Sanchez 
and Jr Guia will welcome 
everyone to the ceremony.  
Peyton Hinckley will then 
introduce the senior slide show 
and Bryan Shipman will then 
introduce Tori Scott, to give her 
Salutatory Address, and then 
Vickie Davis for her Valedictory 
Address.  AJ Marshall will 
announce the presentation of  
the diplomas, followed by 
Superintendent Abe Gott with 
the Certification of  Graduates 
and then Jason Powers with the 
awarding of  diplomas.  Jonathan 
Schroeder and Maribel Carreno 
will introduce the Rose 
Ceremony, followed by Carli 
Powers with the closing remarks 
and Hunter Perry and Christian 

McElroy thanking those in 
attendance.

This year’s class members 
include Maribel E. Carreno, 
Victoria Anne Davis, Santiago 
Guia Jr., Peyton James Hinckley, 
Anthony J. Marshall, Christian 
Richard McElroy, Betty Elizabeth 
Meyer, Hunter Lee Perry, Carli 
Ann Powers, Jose Luis Sanchez, 
Jonathan Schroeder, and Maegan 
Victoria Scott.

A promotion program for 
Blackwell Junior High 8th 
Graders will be held Thursday, 
May 16, 2019, at 7 pm.

This year’s class members 
include Dustin Garrett Boyd, 
Luz Cano, Autumn Paige Clark, 
Blane Michael Crosson, 
Christopher Michael Gieck II, 
Ethan Callaway Morris, 
Matthew Taylor Shipman, 
Dylan James Taylor, and 
William Grant Wilkinson.

The local entity elections were 
held on Saturday, May 4, with 
results listed below

The City of  Robert Lee held 
an election for three two-year 
terms and one special election 
for a one-year unexpired term.  
Incumbents on the ballot 
included Ricky Green and Ann 
Hedges.  They both filed for the 
two-year term seats.  They were 
joined on the ballot by Manuel 
Abalos, Tracy Grantham, David 
Lewis, Becca McGuire, and 
Jason Moran.  Jason Moran, 
Tracy Grantham, and Becca 
McGuire will take these spots on 
the Council.  Zachary Van Tine 
and Wyatt Hopson filed for the 
one-year term and Wyatt 
Hopson won that seat.  

Bronte ISD held an election to 
elect two members to the Board 
of  Trustees.  These were three-

year terms held by Shane Kelton 
and Josh Schoenfield.  
Schoenfield filed to retain his 
seat.  He was joined on the 
ballot by David McWright and 
TJ McCullough.  Josh 
Schoenfield will remain on the 

board and will be joined by 
David McWright.

Robert Lee ISD called a Bond 
Election for $6,000,000 for 
improvements to the school.  
The bond passed with 185 for 
and 89 against.

Blackwell Junior High School 
honor graduates for 2019 have been announced.  The 
Valedictorian (left) is Matthew Shipman, son of Bryan 
and Heather Shipman.  The Salutatorian is Luz Cano, 
daughter of Pablo and Norma Cano.

First National Bank in Bronte 
has set up an account for the 
Bronte ISD Graduating Class of  
2019.

Monetary gifts can be made at 
the bank and people may choose 
which students to gift to.  A 
cashier’s check will be given to 
each student the week of  
graduation.  They will also 
receive a list of  gift givers and 
their addresses to aid them in 

writing thank you letters. 
Students can pick up their 

cashier’s checks, along with 

their framed class pictures, at 
the First National Bank in 
Bronte.


